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SUPPORT FROM THE FEMCIDI PROJECT PREPARATION FUND TO IMPLEMENT 
THE FIRST ANDEAN FORUM OF SMALL AND MEDIUM HOTELS


The Executive Secretariat of the Inter-American Agency for Cooperation and Development (IACD) presents its compliments to the members of the Management Board and, on instructions from the Chair, Mrs. Ana María Méndez Chicas, Sub-Secretary of International Cooperation of the Planning and Programming Secretariat (SEGEPLAN) of Guatemala, has the honor to advise that the Permanent Mission of Colombia to the OAS presented a request for support from the FEMCIDI Project Preparation Fund, in the amount of US$10,000, to co-finance the implementation of the First Andean Forum of Small and Medium Hotels, to take place in Colombia in June of 2011. 
Below is a summary of the objectives of the above-mentioned Forum:

1. To generate a space for representatives of International Organizations who have already confirmed attendance, to design and analyze possible projects and programs. Among confirmed attendees are the World Tourism Organization, the Inter-American Development Bank and the Secretariat of the Andean Community. 
2. To guarantee the sustainability of the FEMCIDI Project “Program of Technical Assistance to Small Hotels of the Andean Region Countries: Competitiveness strengthening for Micro, Small and Medium Hotel enterprises and creation of Regional Partnership Mechanisms”. 

3. To act as a connection with other successful processes born out of FEMCIDI projects, such as the IX Central American Forum of Small Hotels, and the works of SEDI in the Caribbean, thereby increasing the reach and impact of efforts in this field. 

Recognizing the importance of Colombia’s request, and taking into account as well that one of the objectives of the FEMCIDI Project Preparation Fund is to: “provide support for the organization of meetings or workshops on the formulation of multinational projects in response to sectoral mandates”, the Chair of the Management Board is forwarding the present consultation to the Members of the Management Board for consideration. 
It would be appreciated if the views of the members of the Management Board of the IACD on this request could be received no later than April 1, 2011.  In accordance with the provisions of Article 19.1 of the Management Board’s Rules of Procedure, an absence of replies by that deadline shall be taken as acceptance of the proposal for extension.
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